
Fareham Academy Careers & Progression Overview – Year 10  
 
 

 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Topic(s) 

Stepping Up!  Active Citizen Post 16 Opportunities 
 

Employability Skills Post 16 Opportunities 
 

Employability Skills 

Topic Objectives 

Identify the qualities 
needed for GCSE 
success. 
 
Planning for GCSE 
success. 

Create a campaign to 
make a positive change. 
 
Understand 
employability skills. 

Explore post 16 
progression 
opportunities and the 
required school success 
to secure. 

Create an application 
for Work Experience 
demonstrating 
employability skills. 

Refine post 16 
progression 
opportunities. 

Demonstrate 
employability skills 
through successfully 
completing a Work 
Experience placement. 

Acquired 
Knowledge/Skills 

Identify personal 
targets to ensure GCSE 
success. 
 
Explore time-
management strategies.  

Know how campaigns 
have brought about 
positive change. 
 
Plan a campaign for a 
cause. 
 
Create a campaign to 
influence change. 
 
Evaluate the impact of a 
campaign. 

Identify post 16 options 
including 
Apprenticeships, T-
Level and A-Level.  
 
Compare and contrast 
post 16 options.  
 
Identify college 
application processes.  

Explore employability 
skills and how to 
demonstrate them.  
 
Search and apply for a 
WEX placement. 

Participate in a College 
taster day suitable for 
progression.  
 
Create a post 16 
progression plan.  
 
Create a draft College 
application form. 

Successfully complete a 
WEX placement 
demonstrating 
employability skills. 
 
Evaluate the success of 
their WEX placement. 

Assessments 

All About Me 
 
Self-Study timetable. 
 
Tutor Academic 
Progress 

Citizenship booklet 
 
Personal Statement 
 

Tutor Academic 
Progress 

WEX application 
 
Personal statement 
 

College taster day 
feedback 
 
Progression plan 
 
Draft application form 

WEX employer 
feedback 
 
Student self-evaluation 
 
Tutor Academic 
Progress 

 


	Fareham Academy Careers & Progression Overview – Year 10

